
 

 

 

Lloyd Estates Elementary School Sneak-A- Peek 

Tuesday, August 17, 2021 in the new cafeteria 

8:00 AM – 10:00 AM or 4:00 PM – 6:00 PM 

Mask are highly suggested. Entry will be limited. 

 

The following information will be provided: 

 

How to obtain 
 Your child’s teacher name and classroom 

 Lunch number  

 Bus information 

 Grade level suggested supply list 

 Opportunity to order monogramed uniforms  

 After school care provider information 

 

 

 
 

Open House / Title I Public Meeting will be held on Wednesday, September 15, 2021 

at 6:00 PM. You will be able to meet your child’s teacher and spend time 

understanding school and classroom expectations. Please save the date!  

 
 


